
Mr. Frank Bosiljevac 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Albuquerque Operations Office 
ERD/UMTRA 
P. 0. Box 5400 
Albuquerque, NM 87185-5400

SUBJECT:

November 30, 1999

CORRECTIONS TO MAYBELL, COLORADO, SITE FINAL COMPLETION 
REPORT, PARTS 1 AND 2

Dear Mr. Bosiljevac: 

By letter dated September 22, 1999, the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) submitted 
corrections to the Maybell, Colorado, Site Final Completion Report (CR), Parts 1 and 2. The 
corrections to the CR were primarily editorial and grammatical changes to the text which DOE 
characterized as "minor in nature." Per DOE's request, the staff has reviewed the corrections to 
the CR, as provided in the replacement pages attached to the September 22, 1999, letter, and 
agrees that these changes are minor in nature and do not alter the substance of the CR. The 
staff will update its records of the Maybell Site Final CR with the appropriate replacement pages.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Rick Weller of my staff at (301) 

415-7287.  

Sincerely, 

[D. Gillen for]

Thomas H. Essig, Chief 
Uranium Recovery and 

Low-Level Waste Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards

cc: G. Rael, DOE AIb.
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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

1** November 30, 1999 

Mr. Frank Bosiljevac 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Albuquerque Operations Office 
ERD/UMTRA 
P. 0. Box 5400 
Albuquerque, NM 87185-5400 

SUBJECT: CORRECTIONS TO MAYBELL, COLORADO, SITE FINAL COMPLETION 
REPORT, PARTS I AND 2 

Dear Mr. Bosiljevac: 

By letter dated September 22, 1999, the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) submitted 
corrections to the Maybell, Colorado, Site Final Completion Report (CR), Parts 1 and 2. The 
corrections to the CR were primarily editorial and grammatical changes to the text which DOE 
characterized as "minor in nature." Per DOE's request, the staff has reviewed the corrections to 
the CR, as provided in the replacement pages attached to the September 22, 1999, letter, and 
agrees that these changes are minor in nature and do not alter the substance of the CR. The 
staff will update its records of the Maybell Site Final CR with the appropriate replacement pages.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Rick Weller of my staff at (301) 
415-7287.  

Sincerely, 

Thomas H. Essig, Chief 
Uranium Recovery and 

Low-Level Waste Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards

cc: G. Rael, DOE AIb.


